
General Information 

A certificate that provides the requirements for the export of pet food to the Kingdom of 
Morocco has been established. APHIS Veterinary Services (VS) inspection and local approval are 
required in order for facilities to be eligible to ship pet food to the Kingdom of Morocco. 
For information on how to obtain facility approval, exporters should contact their local 
Veterinary Services’ Service Center.  

Exporters are responsible for confirming prior to shipment that they have all the required 
certification documents required for export of the commodity and that the documentation meets 
the requirements for entry into the Kingdom of Morocco.   

https://www.aphis.usda.gov/aphis/ourfocus/animalhealth/contact-us/endorsement-offices-exports/endorsement-offices-animal-exports



